Agendum

Oakland University

Board of Trustees

June 5, 2002

APPROVAL TO AWARD SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL CONTRACT

A Recommendation

Introduction

The University's current contract for solid waste disposal on campus expires on 

June 30, 2002.  A competitive bid process is underway to obtain these services for the next two years, July 1, 2002 through June 30, 2004.  The University continues to experience increases in campus population and facilities.  The solid waste disposal cost for the past two years has totaled approximately $250,000.  The School of Education and Human Services and the new Student Apartments will be opened in August 2002.  With an estimated two-year inflationary cost of 6% and the opening of new facilities, the cost of solid waste disposal for the next two-year period is projected to be $300,000.

Recommendation

RESOLVED, that the Vice President for Finance and Administration be authorized to execute a contract with the lowest responsible bidder for solid waste disposal; and, be it further

RESOLVED, that the contract shall be reviewed and approved by the Office of the General Counsel prior to execution, and shall be in compliance with the law and University policies and regulations and shall conform to the legal standards and policies of the Board of Trustees; and, be it further

RESOLVED, that the contract shall not exceed $300,000.

Budgetary Implications

Funding is proposed from FY 2003 University operating funds.






Submitted to the President






on___________________, 2002 by






_____________________________






Lynne C. Schaefer






Vice President for Finance and Administration






and Treasurer to the Board of Trustees

Recommended on________________, 2002

to the Board for approval by

_____________________________

Gary D.  Russi

President

